Thank you Dr. Mumtaz.


Dear Laiba, Please record attached leave request.

Regards,
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Shahid Ali
Regional Coordinator - KP
CHIP Training & Consulting Pvt. Ltd
Peshawar | www.ctc.org.pk
Contact:0349-7760730

From: Dr. Mumtaz Khan [mailto:mumtaziobajour@gmail.com] 
Sent: Sunday, December 5, 2021 2:08 PM
To: shahidali@ctc.org.pk
Cc: mohammadayankhan7@gmail.com; siraj uddin <safirayyan7@gmail.com>
Subject: Fwd: Application for leave

Dear Shahid Ali sb,
Kindly find here the leave request of ucpo along with my endorsement.
Warm Regards,
Dr. Mumtaz Khan.
Immunization Officer Bajour.
WHO PEI KPK.
cell # 03339322149.

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: siraj uddin <safirayyan7@gmail.com>
Date: Sun, Dec 5, 2021, 11:09 AM
Subject: Fwd: Application for leave
To: <mumtaziobajour@gmail.com>


---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Mohammad Ayan <mohammadayankhan7@gmail.com>
Date: Sun, Dec 5, 2021, 10:59 AM
Subject: Application for leave
To: Sirajuddin Safi <safisirajuddin@yahoo.com>, siraj uddin <safirayyan7@gmail.com>
Cc: <mumtaziobajour@gmail.com>

Respected sir
With due respect i beg to say that my mother is ill and i am going with her to peshawar for doctor check up.
So therefore i request you to kindly process my leave application for only one day.
I shall be thankful to you for your this act of kindness.


Regards 
Mohammad Israr UCPO Nawagai
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